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Hello Kuzzins,  

Spring has Sprung and it is a busy time for all.    

We had a great turn out for the Baldwin’s sendoff 
dinner.  Thank you to all that were able to make it and 
we missed those who couldn’t come.  It was a nice time 
to honor this wonderful caller and spouse.  Wayne told 
us that our club is a social club and has HEART and we 
will do good with any caller.  We have some big shoes 
to fill and it is going to be hard to do.    

Speaking of hard to fill Wayne’s shoes, the search 
committee is still looking for candidates to bring to the 
club.  We are not getting in a big hurry and looking at all 
that are available.  We have guest callers set up through 

August.  Please be praying for the right caller for our 
club.  

Visitation is going well.  The club went to Cotton Pickin 
Squares on April 12th and got our banner back.  Then 14 
Kuzzins went to Lone Star Solos on April 25th and got 
their banner!   Thank you to all who came to represent 
the Kuzzins.   We are trying to keep the dancing down to 
once a week so we still have time to do things with 
family and friends.  If you haven’t visited in a while, 
please come join the fun!  May’s visitations are May 
11th to the Dixie Chainers and May 31st to the Texas 
Reelers Anniversary.  

God’s Blessings, 

Jerry and Terri 

  

 

 

May 

5--Duane & Marian Kaiser 
6--Kenneth & Hollis Elkins 
17--Glen & Wyn El Dodson 
22—Jesse & Carol Hooks 
24—Jerry & Cindy Ward 

 

 
May 

5—Doris Cockrell 21—Brady Cox 
10--Wayne Baldwin  21—Terri Lanier 

12--Howard Hess  22—Ruby Nell Orman 
14--Jo Ellis  24—Louis Wreidt 

17--Davene Goodman  28—Mildred Rounds 
17--Bill Kornegay  29—Keith Thomas 

20—Laurie Owens 31—Kathy Ann McCurdy 
 



Let’s Celebrate Cinco de Mayo 
May 3, 2019   Guest Caller “Nelda Eaton” 

Refreshments/KP Duty Host/Hostess Honey Pot 
Bob & Sheila Williams Kimberly & Chris Brow Cathy & Roger LaChance 
Trish & Randy Majors   

  

Let’s Celebrate America 
May 17, 2019  Guest Caller “Nelda Eaton” 

Refreshments/KP Duty Host/Hostess Honey Pot 
Paul & Quida Bellows Liz & Keith Thomas Carol & Jesse Hooks 
John & Shirley Currie 
David Culley & Kathy Ann McCurdy 

  

Rumba and Cha Cha Intermediate Class (JL & Linda) 
We are very close to finishing up our intermediate 
Rumba and Cha class. Kuzzins taking this class have 
included Mike & Joanne Patrick, Jesse & Carol Hooks, 
and Paul & Quida Bellows. This past week we were 
reviewing the various phase 4 figures they have recently 
learned which included Fan, HockeyStick, Umbrella 
Turns, and the Triple Cha. All the phase 3 figures in 
Rumba/Cha were completed several weeks ago as well 
as the Aida, Alemana, and Alemana from a Fan. This 
past week upon request, we also taught Black Horse 
and the Cherry Tree, a phase 4 Cha. 

Slow Two Step Beginning Class (JL & Linda) 
Our Slow Two Step class is now open for signup. 
Beginning lessons in Slow Two Step are rarely offered so 
this is a great opportunity for you to join our beginning 
class at Carpenter Recreation Center this summer 
starting Saturday, June 22, Class #18472. Come join us 
on Saturday mornings, 11:15 to 1:15 and try it out. No 
previous round dance experience is needed for this 
class. Does it help if you have had a previous round 
dance class? Yes, but it is not necessary. There is also no 
set progression order for the various rhythms, so 
whether you've never had a round dance class or not, 
you can come join us in June and share in the fun of this 
class. 

 

Time to start recruiting for our 
upcoming fall classes! 

August 20, 2019 



We had an excellent turnout for our dinner honoring Wayne and Jodie Baldwin. Fifty-two “dancers” attended! WOW!! 
What does that tell you about being part of this organization? (We don’t like to cook!) I don’t think that is the only 
reason, we have had a fantastic Caller for these past 9 years and we wanted to say Thank You Wayne and Jodie. 

 

  

 

KK FOOD CORNER* 

ABC SUPPER CLUB – “G”  

Finding a “G” Restaurant for May is Grueling.  

A decision cannot be made at the time of this mailing. 

We’ll send an email to everyone when the decision has been made. 

We shall persevere. 

Joanne and Mike 

 

Wayne and Jodie, Thanks for the Memories. It was so good to see long-time Kuzzins and good 
friends, John Goodrum, Bob and Linda Campbell, 
Peggy Patterson, Nelda Cox and Jerry McGrew, 

join us in honoring the Baldwins. 
(Thanks to Robert Westenhaver for taking pictures.) 

Check the website for all pictures of the dinner honoring 
Wayne and Jodie kissinkuzzins.org 



 

Friday, May 10 at 11:30 AM 

Chocolate Angel 
635 W. Campbell Rd. #310 
Richardson, TX  75080 

Hope to see you there! 

 

 

  

Terri Lanier    Kamie Porro  -- Donna Bolanz  --  Mary Long 
Mildred Rounds & family --  Brady Cox 

 

Call Kimberly Brow -214/236-1294 – with care concerns. 



 

The  Historic  Red  River  Community  House 

 Invites you to join us for the 

Summer 2019 Square Dance Festivals 

Sat,  Mon,  Tues     July  13,   15,   16  -  Toby  & Judy  Thomason 

Sat,  Mon, Tues      July  27,  29 & 30 -   Ray & Linda Savell 

Thur,  Fri,  Sat,       Aug.  15,   16,   17  -  Freddie  & Gail  McKee 

10am – Noon Beginner, Mainstream and Plus Lessons 

7pm – 9 pm Square Dancing, Line Dancing, Two-Step & More 

FREE EVENING MEAL = 2
ND

 night of each week 

Ice-Cream Social after the last dance of each week 

NO CHARGE for events; donations are appreciated 

THE ENCHANED CIRCLE AWAIT YOU. 
COOL MOUNTAIN AIR, GREAT TROUT  FISHING, SHOPPING/DINING 

TAOS AND SANTA FE A SHORT DRIVE AWAY 

NORTHERN NEW MEXICAN HOSPITALITY 

FUN FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY 
 

For  full schedule of events  go to 

Redrivercommunityhouse.com 


